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From the Director, Department of Transportation, and the Airport Director, General Mitchell International Airport
(GMIA), requesting authorization to execute a Non-Professional Service Contract with HHS, Inc., in a minimum
annual amount of $881,239 for unarmed security guard services at GMIA for the period effective January 1,
2019, through November 30, 2021; with two one-year extension options. (Referred to the Committee on
Transportation, Public Works, and Transit for INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY per Section
59.52(31)(d), Wisconsin State Statutes; Referred to the Committee on Finance and Audit)
(TPWT 01/23/19: Laid Over to the Call of the Chairperson)

File #: 18-884, Version: 1

Milwaukee County Printed on 12/10/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

